
• Try out a range of different subjects and courses
• Find out about the careers and universities open to you
• Explore the best sixth form option choices for you in a one 
to one interview 
• Have a zoom tour of the boarding house and talk to the 
head of boarding. 
• Meet our experienced A level staff and the students who 
will be joining the sixth form with you.

Braeburn International School Arusha

AFTER the taster week, all students will be given the opportunity to finalise their course 
choices and start their chosen sixth form courses from Monday 11th May – Friday 19th June 

2020. This will give you all a HEAD START! 

If you would like to register for our free on-line taster week please contact: 

headofschool@braeburn.sc.tz.

so that we can send you further details about the week ahead. 

Our 100% pass rate combined with 100% university offers across the world                              
makes it worth giving us a try.

SIXTH FORM TASTER WEEK 
Monday 4th May – Friday 8th May 2020

Now you have finished your 
IGCSEs don’t waste the term, 

but make the most of 
this extra time to start your 

sixth form early. 


